
        The West Bengal University of Teachers’ Training, 
Education Planning and Administration 

25/2 & 25/3, Ballygunge Circular Road, Kolkata – 700019 

 

 

  

Ref. No: WBUTTEPA/RO/187/2020      Date: 01.08.2020 

 

 

NOTICE 

In response to the Communication No:17-Pr.Secretary-HED/2020, dated 

30/07/2020, issued by The Principal Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal, on the 

subject "Communication to combat spread of Novel Corona Virus (COVID-

19)",all affiliated colleges under WBUTTEPA are advised for strict compliance of 

the enclosed letter. However, the subject advisory (No:17-Pr.Secretary-

HED/2020, dated 30/07/2020) does not apply to the admission to PG level and 

Teacher Training course, for which separate notification are being issued as 

advised in the notification of dept. of Higher Education, Govt. of West Bengal vide 

reference no- 434-Edn(CS)/10M-95/14 dated 16.07.2020(copy enclosed) 

 

In this context any subsequent Govt. Order/Advisory (if issued time to time) 

should also be adhered to.  

 

Sd/-  

Registrar  

WBUTTEPA 






